
 

Autumn Term Newsletter – Friday 22nd November 

School Newsletter 

We’ve had another fantastic week here at Chapel Street 

School, and want to thank all the families who attended 

our Parent Workshop on Tuesday. We’ve also had a 

brilliant healthy food session by our catering team 

‘Mellors’, who presented ‘Fun with Food’ for our Year 2 

children. It was great to see all the children enjoying 

themselves and learning about the different fruit and 

vegetables.  

 

I’m sure we’ve all noticed a drop-in temperature, and we 

just wanted to remind parents to make sure your child is 

coming to school every day with a coat, hat and gloves. 
 



 

Dates for your diary for Autumn 

  

  

  

  

 Term 

Date Event 

Week 4 (18th – 22nd November) 

Monday 18th November INSET DAY (School closed) 

Tuesday 19th November Community Event: Parenting 

Workshop, 1:45pm – 3pm 

Week 5 (25th – 29th November) 

Monday 25th November  Y4 Parent Meetings, 1pm – 6pm 

Thursday 28th November Toddler/parent group 9am – 

Everyone with a toddler welcome! 

Week 6 (2nd – 6th December) 

Monday 2nd December Y3 Parent Meetings, 1pm – 6pm 

Thursday 5th December Toddler/parent group 9am – 

Everyone with a toddler welcome! 

Friday 6th December INSET DAY (School closed) 

Week 7 (9th – 13th December) 

Monday 9th December Y2 Parent Meeting, 1pm – 6pm 

Thursday 12th December Toddler/parent group 9am – 

Everyone with a toddler welcome! 

Week 8 (16th – 20th December) 

Monday 16th December Parent drop in, 8:40am – 9am 

Y1 Parent Meeting, 1pm – 6pm 

Tuesday 17th December Y2 Christmas Assembly (families 

welcome) 

Thursday 19th December Christmas parties with party 

clothes 

Toddler/parent group 9am – 

Everyone with a toddler welcome! 

Friday 20th December Christmas Jumper Day 

Last day of term – Christmas 

Holidays! 
 



  

Visitor Amanda 

Corcoran 
We are going to have a visit 

from The Director of Education, 

Amanda Corcoran, who will be 

having a look around Chapel 

Street Primary on Friday 29th 

November.  

Fact of the week: 

When was Queen Victoria's reign?  

 

Challenge: Who replaced her on the 

throne? 

 

Word of the week: 
Mrs Pilling’s ‘word of the week’ this week 

is: Emergence 
What do you think it means? 

How would you use it in a sentence? 

 

Wonderdome School Visit 

 We had an inflatable science dome brought into school on 

Thursday 21st November for our pupils. 

The presenter Mrs Irina Vladimirova delivered a lesson to Y5 

classes about space!  

Don’t forget, Year 4 have Parent 

Meetings on Monday 25th 

November, 1pm – 6pm. 

If you have not yet booked an 

appointment with your Year 4 

child’s teacher, there is still time to 

do so! Please speak with the 

teacher direct to book an     

appointment. 

Y4 Parent Meetings 

 



 

Pantomime 

Chapel Street School will be having a very exciting 

pantomime performance. It will be… 

 

Cinderella! 
 

Children in Year 1, 2 and 3 will get to enjoy this production 

on Friday 29th November! We’re sure the children are all 

going to have a lovely time, “oh no they won’t, oh yes they 

will!” 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


